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I was pleased to learn that on June 25, the New York City Landmarks Preservation

Commission (LPC) voted unanimously to designate the Church of St. Paul the Apostle a

Landmark. I had submitted testimony to the Commission in favor of landmark designation

of the Church, which is located at 120 West 60th Street. You may read LPC's designation

report here. I am grateful to LPC for acting to preserve the remarkable 19th Century

Medieval Revival-style church and protect it from the looming overdevelopment on the

Upper West Side.

http://www.nysenate.gov/blogs/2013/jun/12/supporting-preservation-historic-church-st-paul-apostle
http://www.nyc.gov/html/lpc/downloads/pdf/reports/2260.pdf

